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Thanks for joining us at the Pregnancy, Babies and Children's Expo 
It was great to meet so many of you at the Expo and answer questions about your child's education.

Children's learning in their earliest years sets important foundations for life. 

This newsletter gives you more information about Catholic Education SA's early years services. 

Discover Early Learning
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Did you win our Blue-Bot Robot?
Thanks to everyone who entered our competition to win a Blue-Bot Robot.

The robot was certainly a hit with many children at the Expo – and quite a few adults!

Our lucky winner has been drawn - click here to see if it's you.

Discover our Early Years Services
We know your family is unique, that's why our early years services come in many shapes and sizes.

Catholic Education SA's early years services will partner with your family as your child continues to grow as a creative and competent

person. 

Following these 10 principles, we offer safe places of learning, listening, support and love for children, adults and the community.

Choosing an Early Years Service
Use this school directory to find your nearest Catholic school with early years services. You can search by suburb, postcode or type of

service.

You more than likely have a lot of questions regarding choosing an early years service. It’s important to ask them. If you don’t know what

to ask, here are 10 suggested questions to get you started.
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https://www.cesa.catholic.edu.au/news/89805/congratulations-to-our-blue-bot-winner
https://www.cesa.catholic.edu.au/our-schools/early-years-services
https://www.cesa.catholic.edu.au/our-schools/early-years-services/principles-behind-early-years
https://www.cesa.catholic.edu.au/our-schools/school-directory
https://www.cesa.catholic.edu.au/our-schools/early-years-services/ten-questions-to-ask


Join a SPiCE Playgroup!
Catholic Education SA currently offers 60 Supported Playgroups located within our schools across the state.

Each one focuses on learning through play and provides a time and place for all children aged birth to five and their families to ‘be’

together and have some fun!

Read more and find a playgroup near you here… 

Painting Playgroups REaD
CESA has recently launched the ‘Paint Playgroups REaD’ initiative to promote the importance of reading from birth.

Each of our 60 supported playgroups have been provided with a box filled with donated books for families to access and take home each

week when they come to playgroup, to encourage them to read to the littlest members of our communities.

Got questions?
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http://www.cesa.catholic.edu.au/news/85758/supported-playgroups-in-catholic-education-spice-
https://www.cesa.catholic.edu.au/news/89376/new-cesa-initiative-encouraging-reading-from-birth


Got questions?
If you have further questions about Catholic Education and you can't find the answer - please email us here.

You can also follow @CatholicEducationSA on Facebook to stay up to date with the latest news, announcements and developments.
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mailto:info@cesa.catholic.edu.au?subject=Enquiry to Catholic Education SA
https://www.facebook.com/CatholicEducationSA
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